
USHER THE CHINESE NEW YEAR WITH ACTS OF CHARITY: Employees of the Philippine Charity Sweepstakes 

Office (PCSO) joined the Filipino-Chinese Community in welcoming the year of the Wood Sheep with acts of 

charity last February 20, 2015. Indigents seeking financial-medical assistance at the PCSO-Lung Center of the 

Philippines Extension Office were treated to a hearty breakfast of chicken porridge (arroz caldo) and soya 

pudding (taho). A special dragon dance to invite prosperity, harmony, and health was performed to the delight 

of employees and indigent clients. (Photos by Arnold Ramos) 

 


